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4150 EAST MEXICO AVENUE
DENVER, COLORADO 80222

PHONE: 757-5441 SEP 2 8 1856
September 27, 1966
COLO. OIL & GAS CONS. COMM.,

Oil & Gas Conservation Commission
State of Colorado

Room 312, State Services Building
1525 Sherman Street

Denver, Colorado, 80203

Re: Hass #1 "B

C SW NE, Sec. 15, T3S-R59W
Washington Co., Colorado

Gentlemen:

In acknowledging your letter dated September 23, 1966, requesting
the submittal of Form No. 4, please be advised that to date this is
still a location and has not yet been drilled.

It is not planned to commence the drilling of this location in the
near future,

Yours very truly,
CONSOLIDATED OIL & GAS,INC,

ernofl J= Lowe
Drilling Superintendent
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